
SUPREME COURT
REPUBLIC OF ESTONIA

Prof. Dr. Gintaras Goda
President

Constitutional Court
Republic of Lithuania

Tartu,28 August2024

Dear President Goda,

On behalf of the Supreme Court of Estonia, I would like to express our heartfelt gratitude for
your kind letter of congratulations on the occasion of the Day of Restoration of Independence
of Estonia.

We are profoundly honored by your recognition of this significant day in Estonia's history. It
serves as a reminder of the shared values and strong bonds between our two nations, particularly
in our commitment to upholding the principles ofjustice and the rule of law. Moreover, I would
like to express my sincere thank you for the ongoing cooperation between our respective courts.
The collaboration and exchange of knowledge between the Supreme Court of Estonia and the
Constitutional Court of Lithuania have been invaluable and we look forward to continuing this
fruitful partnership, which undoubtedly contributes to the strengthening of our judicial systems
and the broader legal landscape in our region.

Please accept, President Goda, the assurances of my highest consideration

Yours sincerely,

Villu Kõve
Chief Justice

Supreme Court of Estonia
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